
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                              Together Everyone Achieves More       Friday 19 June, 2020 

Dear Parents, 
We hope you have had a lovely week. As you can tell from the photos of children’s work 
below, it has been another busy week for our children and once again, all the staff have been 
amazed and delighted by the children’s creativity and enthusiasm. In school we have been very 
proud of the children’s responsible attitude towards the new routines in place to maintain social 
distancing and their adherence to the other rules and restrictions relating to covid-19. 
Although the staff would love to see more children back from other year groups, Norfolk HSE has 
made it clear that staff must not teach across ‘bubbles.’ With limited space and staff, we have now 
reached capacity in most ‘bubbles’, providing as many places as we can. Government guidance 
remains that a school’s priority must be on the return of children from YR, Y1 and Y6 and this 
means other year groups are not able to come back currently. For these children, teachers will be 
maintaining ‘Home Learning.’ However, in line with this guidance, the school is now able to open 
Thursday and Friday all day for the pupils already attending the mornings in Year 1.  
This week we wrote to parents of the new Reception intake to welcome them to the school and 
give them all the information they need. This year, as the children have been unable to come into 
school and meet us, we made a short video that we hope will help families with the big step of 
starting school in September! 
Have a lovely weekend. Keep safe and healthy. 
Best wishes, 
Mr Jones 

SAFEGUARDING AND ONLINE SAFETY 
At time when children are likely to be spending increased time online for learning and keeping in 
touch with friends you may find the following links useful: 
Online Safety Poster for Parents:  
https://www.norfolklscb.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/3OnlineSafetyPosterParents.pdf 
Online Safety Poster for Children: 
https://www.norfolklscb.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/3OnlineSafetyPosterChildren.pdf 
Digital Five a Day: Easy to follow, practical steps for children and parents to achieve a healthy and 
balanced digital diet  
https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/our-work/digital/5-a-day/ 
Net Aware: provides guidance around all the popular apps and games, including age and risk ratings 
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/ 
 

https://www.norfolklscb.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/3OnlineSafetyPosterParents.pdf
https://www.norfolklscb.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/05/3OnlineSafetyPosterChildren.pdf
https://www.childrenscommissioner.gov.uk/our-work/digital/5-a-day/
https://www.net-aware.org.uk/


 

 

 

 

 

Bubble 2 - We enjoyed making our 

own arrays using natural materials 

and writing the sum with chalk. 

Bubble 2 - Art inspired by The Storm Whale, 

we  mixed navy blue and white gradually 

to create all shades of blue to 

paint beautiful oceans for our silhouette 

whales to be set free in.  

Bubble 3 - Here's social distancing PE 

- lacrosse - the perfect social 

distance game! 

Willow and the rest of bubble 3 have 

been busy making their own books.  
...



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Bubble 1 – The children have been 

busy crafting out of recycled materials. 

Freddie made a bridge for his cars! 

Bubble 1 – We have enjoyed 

practising our reading. 

 

Maisie and 

Woody have 

been busy 

working at 

home.  

Woody is doing 

his best despite 

breaking his 

arm! 

Get well soon 

Woody! 

he

Us two

!

We have been
working busy
at home.

I'm doing my
best, despite
breaking my
 arm.

(Get well soon
from everyone!)

I really enjoyed a bridge for my cars !



 

 

At the beginning of lockdown Mrs Furness suggested writing a letter to 

someone who inspires you. Daisy chose to write to the Queen and this 

week she received some very special mail! What a special letter to 

treasure Daisy! Has anyone else had any replies? 

Please send us your photos from home as we all love to see what 

you are getting up to and the progress you are making. 

 

Ben in year 1 has been working really hard on 

his handwriting. This is his description of a 

storm. He’s also had some superheroes 

working on his maths with him! 

I

!

XI have been working really hard on my
handwriting. This is a description of a 
storm.  I've also had some superheroes
working on maths with me.


